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HIT AND RUN WITH SERIOUS INJURIES 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a hit and run with serious injuries 
that occurred at approximately 8:11 p.m. on Sunday, September 27th. The crash 
occurred at the intersection of East Las Olas Boulevard and Hendricks Isle in the City of 
Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed a green golf cart was traveling westbound on 
East Las Olas Boulevard in the right through lane.  A 2020 black Chevy Impala was 
traveling directly behind the golf cart in the same lane.  The Chevy Impala rear-ended 
the golf cart causing it to roll onto the driver side.  The driver of the Chevy Impala fled 
from the scene.  Ultimately, the Chevy Impala was located unoccupied in the area and 
seized.    
 

The passengers of the golf cart have been identified as Alex Jean, B/M, 4/28/1989 and 
Stephanie Chocron W/F, 4/26/1990, both residents of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Both 
passengers were transported to Broward Health Medical Center for their injuries. 
 

Investigators are seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the driver of the Chevy 
Impala who caused this traffic crash. 
 

This is an active and on-going investigation.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this crash is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide 
Investigator Andrea Johnson at 954-828-5825. 
 

 
              (Photo of suspect’s vehicle: 2020 Chevy Impala)                      (Photo of victim’s vehicle: green golf cart) 
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